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ALL SHOP STEWARDS!!! 

 MARK YOUR CALENDARS AND BE SURE TO ATTEND 

 

WEDNESDAY, JULY 18, 2018 
5PM – 7PM @ UNION HALL 

300 WEIDMAN RD. 
BALLWIN, MO  63011 

Remember to wear your Union 

Proud Polo or Union t-shirt!!!  Our 

“Union Proud Stewards” group 

photo will be taken. 

PLEASE MAKE EVERY EFFORT TO 

ATTEND THIS MEETING.  AS IN THE 

PAST, THERE WILL BE ATTENDANCE 

PRIZES PLUS SOMEONE WILL BE OUR 

GRAND PRIZE WINNER OF $500.00!!! 
   

 

    (YOU MUST BE PRESENT TO WIN) 


